
May09, 2009 

John and LaDonna Dope1 
441 Ernest Alsip Road 
Corbin, ICentucky 4070 1 
Case Haumber ~ ~ ~ 9 - ~ ~ ~ 4 ~  

I am Writing this letter to inform Bluegrass U'ireless LLC and the Commission that I 
would like to comment and request intervention in putting up a tower on 35 1 Ernest Alsip 
Road, Corbin, Whitley County, Kentucky, 40701 

I would like to say that future health reasons and health issues at hand are my main 
concern. I have 4 children, and I feel as if the tower would be detrimental to my 
children's health in the future. 

My dad has a heart stint, and has had cancer, both my nieces have heart devices, that 
could be affected by this tower and could possibly intervene with @e function of the 
heart device. My aunt also has a heart pacemaker and I feel as ifthis could affect the 
regulation of her heartbeat by living so close to a tower. 

We already have an Electrical Substation on this road, and there has been several cases 
of cancer reported by my neighbors and also deaths in this small community living so 
close to an Electrical Substation. Furthemore it is a one lane road, causing major 
problems trying to get out at times as it is. I know if we get a tower here on this one lane 
road it will cause difficulties and almost be impossible trying to get past each other as one 
would have to back up at least ?4 mile, in doing this, it can not be safe for anyone. 
I will also include, that the Whitley County School Bus comes on this one lane road, and 
that could be a major problem, when meeting with work utilities coming in and out on 
this one lane road. 

I thinlr technology is a great thing but, I still feel as if the health and safety of my family is 
MOST important! 

Thanks so much for your time and interest in my concerns. 

Sincerely, 


